Koy Kunkel_SC

From: applications.administrator@capitol.local
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2021 9:23 AM

To: Senate Redistricting

Subject: INETMAIL: Redistricting Public Input

Date: 2021-02-26
First Name: Dr. Edward
Last Name: Lindsay
Title: Retired Educator
Organization: self

Address:

City: Fort Worth

State: TX
Zipcode:
Phone:

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Senate

Message:

Dear Honorable State Senators:

In the past, voting districts appeared to be drawn to favor an incumbent rather than making the district more representative of the population of the whole in a given locale. I realize there are federal regulations to follow; but it does not seem reasonable to see voting districts stretched out like winding snakes. Rather, don't you think that voting districts should reflect those in a given locale instead? I truly believe that it is both reasonable and feasible to follow my suggestion and still follow federal guidelines.

I trust you will take this in consideration when drawing new voting districts. If I am wrong, then I would like to know why. In any case, I would appreciate your response on this matter.

Sincerely yours

Dr. Edward Lindsay, Ed.S.